
Mass Times 
Masses for Sunday 

Fernie:  

5pm Saturday &  

9am Sunday 
Also:   

Sparwood:  

7pm Saturday &  

11am Sunday 

Elkford:  

4pm Sunday 

Weekdays Mass 
Wednesday 11am at Rocky 

Mountain Village. 

(Please see separate sheet.) 

Ministries 
Saturday 7

th
 October  

Eucharistic Minister: 

Rob Lecavalier 

Reader: 

Colin Lynch 

Greeters:  

Willie Oryschak 

Sunday 8
th

 October 
Eucharistic Minister:  

Eunice Peterson 

Reader: 

Adele Minto 

Greeters: 

Benny Mangone & Sam Caravetta 

Church Cleaning this week: 

R. Rino, A. Alyward Nally,  

A. Harrison 

Finance 
Collections: 

23
rd

/24
th

 September ......... $1088.55 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith 2016/2017: 

Our Diocesan Goal ...... $11,600.00 

Given to date ................ $10,600.00  

Shortfall from Goal ........ $1,000.00 

To donate to the Fernie Refugee Fund 

please go to our website:  

www.holyfamilyfernie.ca  

and there is a link on the home page.  

You will receive a charitable receipt for 

any donation from CanadaHelps.Org 

 

Suggested Websites: 
Diocesan Website:  

1st October 2017 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   From the Parish…                                                                      

Parish Fall Tea 

The Parish Fall Tea will be on Saturday 21
st
 October from 11:30am to 

2pm at the Fernie Family Centre.  This is always a fun and busy event 

where you can meet lots of old friends, taste some true home cooked 

treats and generally have a fun afternoon.  Tickets are $5 and children 

five and under are free.  So mark the date down now as it is just under 

three weeks away. 

Baked items for the tea and bake table can be brought after 6pm on 

Friday night before the Tea.  Items for the White Elephant table and 

groceries for the Grocery Hamper may be brought to Marilyn at the 

parish office on Tuesdays and Fridays between 9:30am and 1:30pm or 

on the Friday night. 

Wednesday Choir Practices 

If anyone is interested in joining the choir please contact 

Rosanna at rosanna1@shaw.ca or text 250-423-7290. 

Message from The  

          Syrian Refugee Family for Fernie Committee 

The Syrian Refugee Family for Fernie Committee extends a 

heartfelt thank you to the Christian Communities of Fernie 

and to all who supported the Chautauqua Events in any way 

and came to support the committee.  We have exceeded our 

fundraising goal and can now move on to the coordination of 

housing and language support.  

Again, thanks, Sharon Switzer, Committee Chairperson. 

   Pilgrimage of Faith…                                                      

The Old 

Our 2016-2017 Pilgrimage of Faith has ended.  I was very 

commendable that we raised over $10,500, so very many 

thanks to everyone who contributed.  The little shortfall of 

$1,000 will have to be made up from parish funds. 

The New 

The new 2017-2018 Pilgrimage of Faith appeal will begin 

next weekend.  As always, the appeal is an opportunity for us 

to say that we want to be tangibly associated with many of the 

good works of the diocese, including the training of new 

priests and many other education initiatives that are so 

important.  Without the support of parishioners from across 

the diocese this work could not be done.  So please read the 

new appeal information when it arrives and give what you 

can.  

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Secretary: Marilyn Gareau 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 
Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 
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